Lucy Thatcher

From: gen Hampshirc

Sent: 27 November 2023 08:58
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Stag Brewery Objection

I’'m writing to expressly concerns to this development.

Until the traffic situation around the Upper Richmond Road, Clifford Avenue, The Lower Richmond Road and Hammersmith Bridge have been resolved - it would-be
reckless to willingly introduce either site traffic or more residential traffic to this most congested corner of SW London. It regularly takes me 40 minutes to get 1.5 miles
across Kew Bridge to access the M4 - this is totally unacceptable.

Please take this as the view of my entire street of Temple Sheen SW14 7RP - we held a meeting at the weekend and this is the unanimous concensus of over 50 households.

Thanks for your consideration

Ben Hampshire

Ben Hampshire
Partner
MSS Film, TV & Event Safety




